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NOV/ LITURGY OF THE DAY
DEC 18 Place/ | MASS INTENTIONS OFFERED | Divine Office Week I
Sat 24 6.30pm Syston | Melly and Allsop deceased (Mary and family) Vigil
Sun 25 9.00am Sileby Young people of the Parish 34 Sunday of Year
11.00am | Syston Theo Monteiro (Tony and family) Christ the King
Mon 26 7.00 pm | Syston Padre Pio Prayers Feria
7.30 pm A Service of Word and Sacrament
Tues 27 9.30 am Syston Halina Stephens RIP (John and family) Feria
Wed 28 7.30pm Barrow | Persecuted Christians Feria
Thu 29 9.30 am Syston Holy Souls Feria
Fri 30 9.30 am Sileby Holy Souls St Andrew, Apostle
Sat 1 6.30pm Syston | Walling and Codling deceased (Monica and Phil) Vigil
Sun 2 9.00am | Sileby | AnthonyH DawsonRIP : 1" Sunday of Advent
11.00am | Syston Philbin,Hession,Greenwood,Vass deceased (Philbin),
- _ , :
We pray for the sick, the housebound in our parish and all those who
may feel lonely or distressed at this time. Last Week’s Collection
We pray for the sick: O God Listen in kindness to our prayers for Gift Aid £177.15
our brothers and sisters who are sick and grant that all who are oppressed by Rearshy £58.00
pain, distress or other afflictions may know that they are united to Christ in his
iﬁferl;ga if"'o;;:e salvation of the world. Lord, may your Mother pray for LpGEe £155.67
44 Rearsby £ 84.82
Carols: This year the Carof concert will be at St. Gregory’sat §
3 p.m. on Sunday, 16 December. Please try to support. £475.64

numbers available at £1 a week.

Closed Draw: The draw for November is this Sunday, after Mass. New

Red Boxes (Missio): could you please
bring the boxes into church for
counting as soon as possible. This
includes the people who took new
boxes when we had an appeal last
year. For the new box holders, please
make sure your name is on the bottom
of the box. Thank you, Monica.

Teas/Greeters/Children’s Liturgy:
New rotas on the board in the
porch. There has been a good
response, thank you. However, we
are still struggling with Children’s
Liturgy. Only three pairs currently
helping, so if you could help at all
please speak to one of the pairs for
more information. Thank you.

SECURITY: If you are the last

| person in the church or hall please

make sure that all windows are
closed, and all doors shut and
locked. Thank you.

November, Holy Souls: There
has been a good response to
requests for Massas for our
loved ones. Fr John has said
Masses for Holy Souls during
the month of November. If you
requested individual Masses,
please bear with us.




